
From: Cheryl Rookwood
To: Lori Bagwell; Stacey Giomi; Maurice White; Stan Jones; Lisa Schuette; CCEO; Public Comment
Subject: Slaughterhouse outcome
Date: Friday, February 4, 2022 9:16:53 AM

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this
message contains attachments, links, or requests for information.

Good morning Mayor and Supervisors,

I learned a lot about the Planning Commission and your governing role throughout
this process and have a new appreciation of the work of both entities. Thank you for
your diligence and focus on the law and guiding documents. It appears there is room
to work together and I applaud Supervisor White for suggesting meeting with the
Planning Department to inform and enhance requirements in certain circumstances.

I am pleased that the slaughterhouse will not be in Carson City and thank those who
voted to overturn the Special Use Permit. In addition to my human and environmental
concerns, I thought the applicant's application had too many holes.

My faith in our local government has been restored and I can proudly counter
negative "on-the-street" comments about the integrity of our governing bodies.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of the appellants' presentations who
referred to industry standards and our governing documents. Thank you too for
listening to the overwhelming majority of Carson City residents who opposed the
slaughterhouse.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Rookwood
Carson City resident
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From: Gallegos, Jim
To: Public Comment
Subject: Slaughterhouse
Date: Thursday, February 3, 2022 9:52:31 AM

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this
message contains attachments, links, or requests for information.

Hi,
 
With regard to the meeting today – my Spectrum internet was down yesterday so I was not able to
provide written comments until today. Please accept them due to the technical service issue and/or
read them into the record for me as a verbal comment at today’s meeting.
 
The location of the proposed slaughterhouse is unacceptable. It is an outrage and an embarrassment
to me as a 25-year resident of Carson City. My family and I have watched the City grow and develop
over the years and have been supportive of most of the decisions made by the elected officials. The
decision to allow this development at the proposed location is by far is the worst decision of all.
 
If you approve this location – it will affect my decisions to remain here for retirement – while
Douglas County is looking much more attractive as a place that respects the will of the people and
takes the right action to support the quality of life all of us want for our family and community.   
 
Please retain the quality of life of this amazing city by voting against the proposed location.      
 
Jim Gallegos
1000 Kingsley Lane  
Carson City
775-885-7901
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From: Russell Woods
To: Public Comment
Subject: Carson meats
Date: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 9:11:21 PM

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this message contains attachments,
links, or requests for information.

I strongly urge you to approve this much needed facility. It will help our local ranchers and consumers. Vote yes!
Thank you, Russ Woods

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Amelia Handschuh
To: Public Comment
Subject: Carson Valley Meat Processing Facility
Date: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 8:09:03 PM

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this
message contains attachments, links, or requests for information.

To Whom it May Concern,

I wanted to share my support of the new meat processing facility. I was born and raised is
Carson City. I have seen open spaces become tract homes, and business corridors be
swallowed up by box stores. Change is an integral part of a community. Thoughtful change is
what is needed to make it thrive. 

Building a meat processing facility for our local ranchers is a gift to the residents of the area.
We will have the benefit of having our local meat raised nearby, and finished in the same area.
The animals will not have to travel as far. This will hopefully minimize cost. The ability to
both raise and process the food we grow in our area is vitally important. Keeping the livestock
in our area and not outsourcing the process to facilities further away makes sense for
sustainability. 

The area of highway 50 is mixed use. I don’t feel that a meat processing facility has any less
right than an auto body shop or a cement mixing yard to run their business. 

Our ability to raise and process livestock that sustains our community is a tremendous benefit.
Please allow our community to also have the ability to truly produce its’ own meat by granting
this project. 

Sincerely,
Amelia Handschuh
3 Topaz Drive
Carson City, NV 89703
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From: Monica Coleman
To: Public Comment
Subject: Carson Valley Meats
Date: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 4:26:49 PM

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this
message contains attachments, links, or requests for information.

Good afternoon-

I have raised three daughters in the 4H/FFA programs. My middle daughter turned
her FFA project into a small business raising show and market hogs. For the first 6
years of her project, she was able to raise and sell enough hogs to not only pay for their
own feed, but they paid for the feed for the rest of our animals for the entire year! For
the last 3 years, it has been impossible to get into the USDA facilities in the area to get
the hogs processed. Sales were lost because we were not able to meet the customer
request of USDA approved processing. Thank goodness for mobile processors
because without them, we wouldn't have anywhere else to go. Recently, I tried to get
into Wolf Pack Meats with three hogs...they said they couldn't even try to get them in.
The mobile processor is booked for weeks and we are now going to lose money on the
hogs we have worked so hard to raise.

PLEASE do not delay the approval of the Carson Valley Meats facility. It is vital to not
only the FFA/4H/Grange projects for our kids but also for the small producers that
want to re-connect people with where their food comes from.

Thank you-
Monica Coleman
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